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NC Ob/Gyn Society Online 

Call for Poster Abstract Submissions 

Submission deadline: March 1, 2022 

Dear North Carolina Ob/Gyn Physicians, 

You are invited to submit a poster abstract to the NC Ob/Gyn Society 
Annual Meeting. The Annual Meeting will be held over the weekend of 
April 6-8, 2022, at the Kiawah Island Resort in Kiawah Island, SC. We hope 
you will plan to attend! (Registration for the meeting will open soon.) The 
Executive Committee has committed to engaging a broader audience in the 
meeting including physicians, midwives, advanced practice providers and 
our learners in Obstetrics and Gynecology. Our goal is to provide a 
stimulating meeting and to promote dialogue pertaining to the health care 
of women in North Carolina. 

This year, in addition to our resident oral presentations, we are adding a 
poster session to facilitate the exchange of ideas between providers and 
medical communities. Abstracts can be from original research, case reports, 
Safety projects and Quality Improvement projects. An NC Ob/Gyn Society 
member must be part of the authorship. Preference will be given to 
projects involving learners, trainees and those involving inter-professional 
activities. Abstracts may be presented at other venues or in process for 
publication. Because we have limited space in our exhibition area, we 
request a limit of two abstract submissions per author. 

Abstract submissions are due March 1, 2022 and notification will be made 
of acceptance on March 7, 2022. Please submit abstracts to Megan Eberle 
(meberle@ncmedsoc.org) by email as an attached Word document. For 
further questions regarding the poster session, please contact me, Amy 
Bryant via email at amy_bryant@med.unc.edu. 

Please see the Abstract Submission Requirements and Information, and 
share this request for abstract submissions with residents, fellows, 

 

https://www.ncmedsoc.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/PosterAbstractsNCOGS-2022.pdf

